Samantha Beckett
Paraprofessional
Mansfield Christian School

3 April 2023

Dear Mrs. Mandy Wushinske

I would like to inform you that I am resigning from my position as a paraprofessional at Mansfield Christian School.

Thank you for the opportunities for professional and personal development that you have provided me during this school year. I have enjoyed working for Mansfield Christian and appreciate the support you have given me during my time here.

Please let me know if I can be a help during this time of transition.

Sincerely,

Samantha Beckett

Effective April 28th 2023 - SB